## St. Peter's School East Bridgford - Homework

Teacher: Mrs Cains/	Subject: Numeracy	Date: 12/5/17
Mrs Gilbey/	8	
Mr Walsh		

## Task/ Expectation:

It was lovely to see so many of you at our residential meeting about Dukes Barn. If you have any further concerns or questions please come and talk to us. All information can now be found via the class 3 page on the school website.

Homework this week focuses on Maths. We have been working on perimeter over the last few weeks. For homework we would like the children to complete the attached sheet.

Times tables will be tested on Wednesday as normal. Outdoor P.E. continues to take place on Monday afternoon and indoor PE on Friday mornings. Please ensure that your child has the correct kit.

We now have an updated timetable for Show and Tell. This can be found on the class page of the school website. The theme for this term is either 'something that is precious to me' or a favourite holiday. We look forward to listening to the talks.

Thank you.

Homework to be returned by: Friday, May 17th 2017

- Thank you for helping your child with their work.
- Please let us know if for any reason they were not able to complete it.
- If you would like to make any comments on the homework or other aspects of your child's work please do this in their work diary or by letter, phone or personal contact. We will ensure you receive a response.
- Please remember that if you would like to know more or have greater concerns, we are always willing to
  discuss your child's work progress, attitude, behaviour, or circumstances with you. All we ask is that you
  make an appointment.
- If you have concerns about your child's well being (e.g. you feel they are being bothered or bullied by another child), please contact us or Mr Maddison immediately. Whatever the seriousness of the circumstances we want to ensure that your child remains happy and able to achieve their best.